
                                                                                                   
 

Hill View Primary Academy 
 

Read Write Inc- Letter 1 17th September 2024    

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

Here are a few films that might be of interest to you about the RWI Phonics scheme 

that we use at Hill View.  

The children have loved learning the sounds this week and I know will enjoy showing 

you.  

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/mpJEprms/xHqEIXzg - m 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/RHigbESt/HH4YKv7q - a 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/Cs6lvbvq/XDfaRx1v - s 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/oWEfMr9V/5pyTJLmn - d 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/HhObs1Cm/fmtYj4M6 - t 

Your child will be coming home with a sound book this week as we have now started 

teaching the sounds.  

If you have any questions about RWI please ask. We have lots of videos and 

documents that we can share along the way and we hope these will help.  

Thank you 

EYFS Team       
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